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Turn It Up, Season Kickoff, All-American Boys Chorus,

Welcome to our new Administrative Director

TABC is turning it up. For over 80 years our voices have filled the world.
​We are returning to live public performances,

broadening our outreach, collaborating with new partners,
and bringing exciting musical experiences to all.

​Join the chorus and Turn it Up!

We're looking for boys and young men aged 6-21 to join this Tucson tradition.
Help us spread the word!

Most choristers discover the chorus through a current or former member.
Our best resource for membership is YOU.

Family Fun Night Season Kickoff

Our 82nd season kicks off on August



28, and we would love to have you
join us to celebrate! We're having a
free Family Fun Night event at the
Chorus Hall. There will be food,
games, and of course, a performance
and roping by the world famous
Touring Chorus.

Bring your family and friends!

Watch for exciting details coming
soon about this fun evening.

Thank you to the All-American
Boys Chorus!

We were so excited to welcome the
All-American Boys Chorus to join us
for a Family Fun Night, and fun was
had by all! We enjoyed performances
by both groups, and we loved helping
our new friends learn the ins and outs
of rodeo roping. It's always a great
time when our families get together
and are able to enjoy our wonderful
space at the Chorus Hall.

Welcome to our new
Administrative Director!

We are thrilled to announce we have
a new Administrative Director. You
may recognize Renee Shane-Boyd as
our former Board President. Renee
has accepted the position of
Administrative Director. She became
involved with the Chorus when her
son joined in 2010. She has been a
music teacher for 39 years, and she
currently serves on the executive



board for the National Association for
Music Education. Renee loves
working for the Chorus and is excited
to see TABC grow into the future.

Follow us on social media!

 ​  ​ Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!

https://www.facebook.com/TucsonArizonaBoysChorus/
https://www.instagram.com/tucsonazboyschorus/

